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Results

 


_____________________________________________________________________________________________


The parishioners, youth group, and Knights keep delivering in April - 4,781 pounds of food 
delivered to the Catholic Charities Loudoun Food Pantry in Sterling!!

Many thanks to everyone who helped sorting the items and loading cars at the school.  The 
“supporting fires” we received from the youth group and stragglers are always greatly 
appreciated.  


 






May is around the 
corner and another 
great opportunity to 
excel.  The next food 
drive is May 15/16 
(pick up bags), 22/23 
(return bags and pre-
sort items), 24 (sort 
items), and 26 (move 
bags).



